
What have we been learning this week? 

Spring 2—Week beginning 17.3.25 

 

We have been celebrating St Patrick's day on Monday and learn about 
Irish culture and where Ireland is on the map, we also looked at where 
Africa is and spoke about the wildlife there. We did African drumming 
and dancing. We learnt about 2D and 3D shapes making some of our 
own to play with in the supermarket role play. On Friday we made red 
noses and watched a documentary about the charity and spoke about 
helping others.   
 Book of the week– Oi Frog  
Rhyme of the week– Five little specked frogs   
 
 

Math's 

During our morning math’s this week 
we have been learning about 3d 
shapes, we leant a sphere, a cone, a 
pyramid, cuboid and cylinder. We us-
ing this language to describe differ-
ent items and in making 
items for our shop.  

 

Literacy 

This week we have been contin-
uing Hattie's adventure as she 
traveled to different places. 
We read facts about Africa 
and created label's and shop-
ping lists for the new 
supermarket role play.  

Next Week 

Next week we will learn about Christianity and it’s special book 
that tells different stories. We will begin to learn about easter 
and how different people celebrate it. We will become pirates 
this week as we take to the seas like Hattie Peck! We will be 
having a party on Friday, please feel free to send your child in 
anything they would like to wear.  
 Book of the week– Row Row Pirate Boat 
Rhyme of the week– I’m a pirate  
Word of the week— 

 
 


